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Monday 25th November 2024 
 

Reception trip - RAF Museum 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey next half term ‘Amazing People’, we will be taking the children to 
visit the Royal Air Force (RAF) Museum.  
 
They will spend the day learning and exploring the different transport vehicles e.g. aeroplanes & jets 
used in the past and making links to one of the Amazing People they will be learning about – Amelia 
Earhart. The children will take part in a workshop called ‘Teddy’s Travels’ which will make the visit 
engaging and challenge the children to follow clues to fine the ‘lost medal’.  
 
Details are as follows: 
Date:   Monday 20th January – Holly Class 
  Tuesday 21st January – Willow Class 
  Wednesday 22nd January – Hazel Class 
   
Place:   Grahame Park Way, London NW9 5LL   
 
Travel:   School minibus 
 
Cost:  A contribution of £4 per pupil is needed to cover the cost of the Workshop ‘Teddy 

Travels’ which the children will take part in on the day. In the event there are not 
enough contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.  

 
The children need to wear school uniform, comfortable walking shoes e.g. trainers/school shoes and 
a jacket with a hood is advised in the event of rainy weather. 
 
School packed lunch is available to all Reception Pupils e.g. sandwich, drink, piece of fruit and crisps. 
Please let your child’s class teacher know if you would like us to provide a lunch or if your child will 
be bringing their own from home. Please note: Nuts/Fish are not allowed.  
 
Please ensure you sign into Arbor to give permission and to make the payment for the trip.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your child’s class teacher.   
 
We would like to make you aware if your child is absent from school on the day a refund may not be 
possible as we must book in advance. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Reception Team 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=f6f6998fedbc10b6e0cc81115e46273440bc893aa8bd2172a970e0343353a85dJmltdHM9MTczMjE0NzIwMA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=4&fclid=1bf1d5a1-6420-6d1c-1607-c1b6659b6c66&u=a1L21hcHM_Jm1lcGk9MTAxfn5Vbmtub3dufkFkZHJlc3NfTGluayZ0eT0xOCZxPVJveWFsJTIwQWlyJTIwRm9yY2UlMjBNdXNldW0mc3M9eXBpZC5ZTjEwMjl4ODYyNDk0NDI5NzMwNTA4NjU0MCZwcG9pcz01MS41OTc4OTI3NjEyMzA0N18tMC4yMzc4MTYwMDU5NDUyMDU3X1JveWFsJTIwQWlyJTIwRm9yY2UlMjBNdXNldW1fWU4xMDI5eDg2MjQ5NDQyOTczMDUwODY1NDB-JmNwPTUxLjU5Nzg5M34tMC4yMzc4MTYmdj0yJnNWPTEmRk9STT1NUFNSUEw&ntb=1

